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This is bill is NOT a solution.  It is an abyssmal bill that will create only more 

problems for Oregonians.    This bill will perpetuate more conflicts confrontations 

violence and a demise of neighborhoods.  With Governor Kotek plan  There are 

emergency monies for areas ( counties/ cities)to put definite and positive plans into 

actions and emergency shelters/ transitional housing- REAL reasonable housing 

solutions !!  This HB 3501 bill is a set up for increasing a spiraling downward society 

with worsening behaviors of individuals who have no real accountability.  This bill 

could lead to blocking public sidewalks( what happened to ADA ) taking over parks, 

fortifying already rampant drug use, drug behaviors, effects of drug induced paranoia 

and mental illness.  Why label and put forth  “ rights” with no accountability or 

responsibilities.  NO to HB 3501. 


